
Jason Mitchell
11109 Youngtree Court
Columbia, MD 21044
Cell: 301-502-6884
Work: 443-430-9739
Home: 443-367-0295

Dr. Mozayeni,

There is something very wrong with the way your scheduling works right now. Also, I have some 
issues on the way things went at my last appointment. But my main concern is the scheduling process 
and how much of burden it places on the patient. To be blunt you’re system is sadistic. I wouldn’t be 
writing this if I thought that was your intention. But I’ve never had my time wasted like this.

Just to give you an idea of how frustrating this was – on my way to your appointment I broke my key 
off in the lock without realizing that I was applying any more force than normal. When I got back I 
didn’t do much until Sunday and every time I thought about this, it made me very depressed.

I know you’re busy, but if you could take the time to read through the 18 page email trail I’ve placed on
the web at:

http://www2.bigjar.com/dr.m/

Don’t worry about anyone else seeing this – nothing links to this page so it won’t get picked up by any 
search engines. Another example of this is a Nursing Pharmacology textbook that a publisher 
mistakenly uploaded to the web. They uploaded the whole book, but only linked to a few chapters. But 
google was able to read PDF’s so when I googled “Skelaxin half-life” I got a chapter on muscle 
relaxers, with the file name ch10.pdf. So I tried ch09 and found out that the whole book was available. 
It’s on the web at:

http://www2.bigjar.com/pop/

It’s been there for years and no one has downloaded it but me. I leave it up because it references that up
to 10% of Blacks, Whites, and Asians may have a genetic defect limiting the effectiveness of Codeine. 
This is a moot point now as I see a pain clinic and am taking much stronger pain meds, but I forgot it 
was up there until now.

Anyway, please read the email trail so you can understand my frustration.

Thanks,

Jason M.
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